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Completion of Marcus Hook Range Dredging Operations

The Dredge PULLEN has completed operations within the Marcus Hook Range. The U.S. Coast
Guard has cleared the safety zone within Marcus Hook Range in the Delaware River on November
10, 2010.

Vessels desiring to anchor within the Marcus Hook Anchorage are no longer required to obtain
permission from the Captain ot the Port. Mariners are reminded that with the exception of
Anchorage A, no vessel shall occupy any prescribed anchorage for a longer period than 48 hours
without a permit from the Captain of the Port. Vessels expecting to be at anchor for more than 48
hours shall obtain a permit from the Captain of the Port for that purpose.
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